
 
 
KINGSTON, JAMAICA 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
29 October 2020 

PARAMOUNT TRADING (JAMAICA) LIMITED – CANCELLATION OF LIVE-STREAM 
VIEWING OPTION FOR THE 2020 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Paramount Trading (Jamaica) Limited (the “Company”) advises that the 2020 Annual General 

Meeting, which will be held on Saturday November 28, 2020, will no longer be live-streamed 
electronically via the internet and Zoom. Kindly note this change and disregard any such 

reference stated in the Company’s previous communications to shareholders, including the 
2020 Annual Report.  

The Company again invites its shareholders to physically attend the Annual General Meeting 
on Saturday November 28th, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. at The Jamaica Pegasus, 81 Knutsford 
Boulevard, Kingston 5, Saint Andrew. 

For further information please contact:  
 
Ms. Shantel Walters  
Paramount Trading (Jamaica) Limited 
 
 


